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Information SoughtInformation Sought  
Vandalism 

 Detectives with the Harford County 
Sheriff’s Office are seeking the public’s help 
in identifying the suspect responsible for a 
vandalism consisting of more than $2000.00 
worth of damage. 
 On November 22, 2017, at 6:37 pm, 
deputies assigned to the Northern Precinct 
of the Harford County Sheriff’s Office 
responded to the 2100 block of Rock Spring 
Rd in Forest Hill, Maryland for the report of a vandalism.  The victim 
reported to deputies the doors of his vehicle had been damaged.  The 
incident occurred on November 22nd between 5:45 p.m. and 6:00 p.m. 
 The suspect is seen in the attached photograph. 

 Website/Email: Submit a tip online at  

  http://www.harfordsheriff.org/wanted 

 Phone: Harford Crime Solvers:  Call 1-888-540-8477 

 Anyone with information regarding the crime who wishes 
to remain anonymous may report their information through the 
following methods listed below.  If the information you provide 
leads to the arrest and indictment of the individuals responsible 
for this crime, you may be eligible for a cash reward up to 
$2,000.00. 

Anyone having information is asked to please call DFC Justin Haga at  
410-692-7880.  To be eligible for a reward, you must use one the Tiplines listed below. 

http://www.harfordsheriff.org/wanted

